
Employee Off-Boarding Program

An employee expresses interest to their current employer in leaving their position and transitioning into child care or to 
stay home with their own child/ren. The employer would support this employee with off boarding services and in return the 
employee would become a regulated family child care provider and agree to take a set number of employee dependents. 
During this time the employer will stay in communication with the former employee. If the individual chooses to return after 
their time in child care, the company would be able to provide them a direct line back into the workforce.  

Through this program The Parenting Place in partnership with The City of La Crosse will utilize ARPA funding to provide a 
monthly stipend to the newly regulated family child care provider of $500 a month for the duration of the 6 month program. 

Employer and child care programs must be located within The City of La Crosse
Child care programs must be regulated and be in good standing with DCF
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An Employer Supported Child Care Opportunity

ELIGIBILITY REQUIREMENTS

a

INTERESTED?

Kaylee Nix
Child Care Development Coordinator
The Parenting Place
(608) 784-8125 Ext. 253

Contact Kaylee to learn more and 
to obtain an application form.


